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ACE to the Rescue 

Southeast Flight is Back in Action 
 
Anchorage, AK – ACE Air Cargo Flight 41 is returning to serve the Southeast Alaska communities 
of Juneau, Sitka, Ketchikan, Petersburg and Wrangell.  Effective February 13, daily cargo service 
will be available to and from Anchorage, including priority, general cargo and small package 
service. 
 
Flight 41 will depart Anchorage at 3:00 a.m., providing timely and reliable service to all locations 
en route and returning to Anchorage at 2:15 p.m. 
 
“ACE’s fleet of Beech 1900 aircraft are ideally suited for cargo service both in this market and at 
this scale,” said Todd Wallace, ACE Director of Sales and Customer Services. “We’re thrilled to be 
able to offer consistent, reliable cargo service to these Southeast Alaska locations again, and we 
enjoy offering service to both the post office as well as our cargo customers.” 
 
ACE is Alaska’s largest scheduled all-cargo airline.  The airline was founded in 1988 and has 65 
full-time employees. ACE uses four Beech 1900 all-cargo aircraft to fly regular and charter flights 
across the state.  
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